
Invitation to Sponsor the 250th Marine Corps Birthday Ball 

 for 

Headquarters & Service BN, HQMC 

 

Celebrating a Legacy of Service and Excellence 

On November 10, 2025, the United States Marine Corps will commemorate a milestone of 
unparalleled significance: the 250th anniversary of its founding. For over two and a half 
centuries, Marines have answered the call of duty across every corner of the globe, from 
the shores of Tripoli to the mountains of Afghanistan. They have embodied honor, courage, 
and commitment through countless battles, exemplifying the meaning of "Semper 
Fidelis"—Always Faithful. 

As we mark this remarkable anniversary, we invite you to join us in celebrating the pride, 
history, and tradition of the Marine Corps at the 250th Marine Corps Birthday Ball. This 
prestigious event honors not only the storied past of the Corps but also looks forward to the 
future as we continue to shape the next generation of Marines. The Birthday Ball is a 
celebration of camaraderie, sacrifice, and excellence, drawing together Marines from 
around the world to unite in a shared moment of reflection and pride. 

We are proud to oƯer you the opportunity to become a sponsor of this historic event. By 
partnering with us, your brand will be associated with one of the most respected 
institutions in the world, gaining visibility at an event attended by Marines, their families, 
and distinguished guests. As a sponsor, at any level, you help ensure that all Marines, 
including our junior enlisted, will have the opportunity to attend this important celebration. 

Your sponsorship will directly contribute to making this event more accessible for all 
Marines, reinforcing the dignity and honor of the Marine Corps Birthday Ball. In addition, 
your support will demonstrate your commitment to the values of leadership, service, and 
excellence that are the foundation of the United States Marine Corps. 

We would be honored to count you among our distinguished sponsors for the 250th Marine 
Corps Birthday Ball for Headquarters & Service Battalion, Headquarters of the Marine 
Corps on Handerson Hall. Together, we will celebrate a legacy of service and sacrifice that 
has made the United States Marine Corps a global symbol of strength, honor, and loyalty. 

Thank you for considering this partnership. We look forward to the opportunity to celebrate 
with you as we commemorate 250 years of "Always Faithful" service. 

 


